TOWN OF COLCHESTER
LEGAL NOTICE

The Historic District Commission will hald a public hearing on June 12, 2023, at 7:00 P.M., in the Town
Hall Meeting Room at 127 Norwich Ave, Colchester, CT to hear and consider the following petition:

1. Application No. COA2023-003 of Van Cleve House, LLC (Owner) and Ellen Sharon {(Applicant)
- 184 South Main Street {MBL# 12-00/029-000) — Application for Certificate of
Appropriateness to replace asbestos shingle siding with beveled cedar clapboard,
replace and repair damaged soffit, facia and trim with like materials and design.

At this hearing interested persons may be heard and written communications received. A copy of this
petition is in the Planning and Zoning Department, Town Hall, 127 Norwich Avenue, and may be
inspected during regular business hours (8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday).

Respectfully submitted by,
Historic District Commission

Ellen Sharon, Chair
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